
Councillors  join  customers
and  employees  at  official
opening of new office

One  of  Scotland’s  top  housing
providers held a grand opening of
its new office.
 Hanover  Scotland  officially  unveiled  its  new-look
headquarters in Edinburgh during an open day this month.

The event was attended by local Liberal Democrat councillors,
Jack Caldwell, Fiona Bennett and Pauline Flannery with nearby
customers, families, and employees gathered to celebrate the
occasion with live music and community activities.

 Angela  Currie,  CEO  of  Hanover  Scotland,  expressed  her
enthusiasm saying: “We are proud to continue our legacy of
supporting older people in Scotland. The opening of this new
office  represents  a  key  step  in  our  journey  towards
sustainability while reaffirming our commitment to providing
efficient services.

“By  downsizing  our  office,  we  are  not  only  streamlining
operations  but  also  making  a  meaningful  contribution  to
environmental responsibility. We look forward to celebrating
this important step with our community.”

 The office has been designed to meet modern standards of
energy  efficiency,  part  of  Hanover’s  broader  strategy  to
operate more sustainably.

 Angela added: “This highlights our ongoing commitment to
providing high-quality housing while embracing environmentally
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conscious practices. As we continue to adapt to the future
needs of our tenants, our focus remains on offering homes that
foster independence, community, and comfort.”

Shawn Wilson-More, People Partner and Wellbeing Lead, said:
“The new modernised office gives us a creative and innovative
space, allowing us to work more closely with our community.
It’s about creating a welcoming environment that facilitates
connection  and  collaboration  in  this  new  world  of  work,
providing a positive experience for customers and employees
alike, where we can continue to support people in the most
efficient way.”

Following the official opening ceremony, guests had the chance
to  tour  the  new  office  and  learn  more  about  Hanover’s
services.

Cllr  Pauline  Flannery,  Scottish  Liberal  Democrat  housing
spokesperson, said: “Hanover plays a vital role in supporting
communities  across  Scotland,  and  this  new  office  is  a
fantastic example of how businesses can adapt to reduce their
carbon  footprint  while  continuing  to  provide  essential
services.”

For  more  than  40  years,  Hanover  has  provided  housing  and
support  across  Scotland,  with  a  focus  on  helping  older
individuals live fulfilling and independent lives. Currently
managing  over  5,000  homes,  Hanover  remains  dedicated  to
enhancing the lives of its tenants through sustainable and
community-driven practices.
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